
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

FLASH 
 
 
Dear Members,                            April 05, 2020. 
 
It has come to our notice that on recently operated "humanitarian flights" safety 
has been compromised and COVID-19 related SOPs have been ignored. 
 
The safety and health of our crew members has always been and remains our 
utmost priority. PALPA will in no circumstances compromise on the safety of its 
members.    
 
All PALPA Members are urgently advised to not operate ANY flights until further 
notice.  
 
With Best Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Capt. Narejo 
GENERAL SECRETARY 
 
 

 


